VICTORIA COLLEGE

EST 1852

Dear Parents and Carers
Re: Grace Crocker Family Support Foundation Fun Run

Following Mr Falle’s efforts in running 2022km in 2022, we have continued our support of the Grace
Crocker Family Support Foundation by engaging in their February challenge of walking, jogging or
running the distance from Jersey to Southampton, with each of our year groups taking this on either
as a cohort or within smaller teams. The Foundation provide financial and emotional support to
families of children receiving medical care, and more information can be found here.

To further support the Foundation in raising funds and increasing awareness of the support that they
provide, we are once again organising a 'Fun Run' on Sunday 2" July at 10:00. This event will
encourage islanders to run, jog or walk 5.6km, the average distance Mr Falle was required to run each
day in order to meet his 2022km goal. This event will take place at Les Quennevais, using an adapted
version of the Jersey Park Run route. The start and finish line will be on the cycle track at Les
Quennevais, just next to the cricket nets/hockey pitch.

Registration for the event is free and can be completed using this link. When obtaining a ticket, there
are options to include a donation, should you wish to. Alternatively, participants are welcome to take
part on the day without registration, though registration will enable us to plan according to expected
numbers.

After the event there will be an opportunity to purchase cakes to further boost fundraising efforts,
whilst students and staff will also be supporting the event by encouraging donations using donation
buckets and QR codes.

We are encouraging students, staff and parents from the Victoria College community to participate
and to share details of the event with friends and families. It would be fantastic if any Victoria College
community members participating could wear VCJ colours of back and yellow to demonstrate our
collective support of the Foundation. Please do also share details of this event with friends and
colleagues outside of the College community.

Should you be unable to participate, but wish to support our fundraising efforts, you can do so here.
Similarly, you would be supporting the Foundation simply by telling others about the support that they
can offer, in the hope that families in need might reach out and receive that support.

If you have any questions about the event, please do feel free to contact Mr Falle (a.falle@vcj.sch.je).

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Hughes
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